
Housing Manager Report on the Selection of Londonderry 

Corporation Council Tenants 

 

This file contains a one page report submitted by the Housing Manager 

to the Housing Sub-Committee of the Londonderry Corporation which 

met on 26 February 1953. It outlined the method by which houses were 

allocated. 

 

The same report was reconsidered by the Housing Sub-Committee on 5 

June 1958 and the method of selecting tenants was deemed to be 

satisfactory. 

 

The document is reproduced courtesy of Derry City & Strabane District 

Council, Archive Service. 

 

A copy of the housing points scheme used by the Londonderry 

Corporation can be found at: 

http://analogical.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/points.pdf 
 

 

Dr Paul Kingsley 
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